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fan FTranocisoco,
Aug.20, 1910,

Dr, Wm. ¥, Bade,
Berkeley, Cal.
My Dear Bade:-—
The Club is going to
have a dinner at Tait's next Friday evening,
at whioh a great many of our old outing friends
will attend. I wish you to be Mrs.Colby's
and ny guest on that ooccasion.

We will meet at Tait's at 6.30, in the pri-
vate dining room upstairs. Don't mies it,
because it is going to be one of the best
reunions we have ever had.

I w#ill see you in the near future, and I
hope before Friday. Am anxious to disouss
a number of important matters.

Very sincerely yours,

Vi

Original located at Universi

Holt-Atherton Sj
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